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16th October 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
To further support Year 11 students at this important time as we approach Year 11 Mocks and with 

the summer exams fast approaching, we are going to support students by offering a revision room on 

a Wednesday from 13:35pm-14:35pm. This will take place in STEM 21 where students will have access 

to computers to support studies and any coursework that needs completing.  

We are aware that this revision room overlaps with some students accessing coursework catch up 

sessions. Where this is the case coursework catch-up sessions should be the priority. If the revision 

room is being well utilised, then we will look to expand this provision across more days. 

Each session will have a CORE subject focus, with a specialist subject teacher supporting the session, 

please see the table below for which sessions are running on which day.  

 

Wednesday 23.11.24 STEM 21  ENGLISH  

Wednesday 6.11.24 STEM 21  MATHS  

Wednesday 13.11.24 STEM 21  SCIENCE  

Wednesday 20.11.24 STEM 21  ENGLISH  

Wednesday 27.11.24 STEM 21  MATHS  

Wednesday 4.12.24 STEM 21  SCIENCE  

Wednesday 11.12.24 STEM 21  ENGLISH  

Wednesday 18.12.24 STEM 21  MATHS  

 
 
We would encourage students to take advantage of this opportunity and ask that if your child would 

like to attend then please click on the link below. Please select each session a student would like to 

book to ensure the room is appropriately staffed. Please can all sign ups be completed by Friday 18 

October at 15:00pm. 

https://forms.office.com/e/qexBxSLKtU 

Refreshments will be provided for students, to encourage a relaxed and comfortable learning 

environment, to support students’ studies.  

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Tom Peacock  
Head of Year 11  
Tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com  
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